
     

 

 

  

 

Thursday, 7 March 2024 

  

 

As part of the annual process for finalising harvesting groupings, we have posted all 

requests for harvesting group changes on GrowerWeb. 

• The document is called 2024 Burdekin Grouping Change Applications.  

• It can be found under General News on GrowerWeb.  

• Burdekin growers have until the close of business on Thursday 21 March 2024 to 

make written submissions in relation to the proposed changes.  

Best regards  

   

JOHN TAIT 

Burdekin Cane Supply Manager  
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